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From: Heather DeVos <heather@devos.me> 
Sent: Wednesday, January 6, 2021 10:02 AM
To: Butler, Matthew <matthew.butler@puco.ohio.gov>
Subject: Ohio Wind Generation project in Huron County
 
Hello,
I am writing to express in behalf of my family who own a farm on SR 547 outside of Monroeville,
Ohio, to reject this wind generation project.
This project is industrial in scope and in essence and has no place in rural Ohio and the residents of
the area.
Please pass this on to the powers deciding this issue.
Sincerely,
Heather DeVos in behalf of the DeVos Family
Duncan Wayne & Pamela DeVos, owner of 4191 State Route 547, Monroeville, Ohio
Richard Glenn DeVos, brother
Richard Glenn DeVos, Sr., father
Julia DeVos Ford, sister
Katherine DeVos Burgher, sister
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